Memo



9200 W. Wisconsin Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53226-3596

To: Froedtert Health's Vendor Community

From: Jim Klauck, Senior Vice President, Ancillary Services

Sony Jacob, Senior Vice President, Chief Information Officer Ryan Marks, Vice President, Enterprise Facility Services

Jake Groenewold, Vice President, Supply Chain

Date: June 13, 2023

Re: End of Vendor COVID-19 Vaccination Requirement

Our COVID-19 vaccine requirement ended Tuesday, June 13, due to recent changes related to the end of the public health emergency May 11. This change applies to all vendor staff. We continue to recommend vaccination against COVID-19, follow national best practices and adjust our policies as needed.

- Vendors should still follow all universal precautions and mask where required inside our facilities.
- Compliance with all other organizational vaccination programs remains in place.

Should you have questions, please contact your regular Froedtert Health contact.

Thank you for your partnership in helping keep our patients and staff safe.